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Please contact the site team should you have any questions regarding the works. 
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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

In the period we have re-opened the Wolfson Road, 
leaving a trench running along the West boundary of the 
site for us to investigate some newly uncovered HV cables. 
The removal of the existing building foundations is largely 
complete to the Northern section of the site and we have 
commenced the removal of existing foundations to the 
Southern end. Once we have removed all obstructions in 
the ground within the specified areas, we will begin to 
backfill the excavation for the underside of the piling mat. 

We have completed the drainage diversion works to the 
existing drainage runs that impeded on the site boundary, 
moving all drain runs and manholes that clashed with the 
works to the outside of our site boundary, enabling works 
to progress.

We are continuing to monitor noise, dust and vibration 
levels during these works, concentrating particularly on 
the heavy breaking works within the agreed periods to 
minimise impact on the surrounding stakeholders. To 
help assess the impact of these noisy works we have 
installed additional sound monitoring equipment which 
we continue to analyse.

Our site traffic now only accesses the site via our 
temporary haul road on the East of the site. We have 
installed safety barriers down Hospital Road, from the 
site to Du Cane Road, to help protect pedestrians from 
the construction vehicles. We have created a crossover 
halfway along Hospital Road. This is as per our Traffic 
Management Plan and will ensure that Emergency vehicles 
can maintain access to the Hospital in the scenario of a 
construction vehicle breaking down.

Within the site offices and welfare facilities, as well 
as during site operations, we continue to operate in 
accordance with the Government advice in regards to 
Covid-19.

Tom Murphy
Senior Site Manager
07740 488819

WISHING YOU A HAPPY AND SAFE EASTER

The entire team at Walter Lilly wish you and your 
family a happy and safe Easter long weekend. 

UPCOMING WORKS 

The removal of the below ground obstructions to the 
Southern section of the site continues and will progress 
northwards. We will begin to form the pile mat in 
preparation for the piling contractor to arrive on site.

Investigation of the HV cables running along the West 
boundary will continue and disconnection when safe to 
do so. 

We will continue to monitor and manage the noise, dust 
and vibration levels created by the works.  


